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Future Transit 
Center Location
The Detroit Department of Transportation 
(DDOT) completed the equity analysis and 
community engagement for DDOT’s new 
Transit Center and finalized the location.

After analyzing options and reviewing feedback,  
DDOT decided on the city-owned property located 
off of 8 Mile and East of the Gateway Shopping 
Plaza as shown above.

The State Fairgrounds at Woodward and 8 Mile 
Road provide transit riders access to over a dozen 
existing transit routes, including DDOT and SMART 

service and other regional access. Additionally, the 
city-owned property provides DDOT the opportunity 
to build a state-of-the-art facility in conjunction with 
other city departments such as Department of Public 
Works (DPW) to ensure the accessibility and facility 
are meeting rider and partner needs. The selected 
location also provides direct access to area destinations 
and provides the opportunity for additional mobility 
improvements in the area.

For the next steps, DDOT will continue to work with 
other City departments involved in this development, 
including the Detroit Building Authority (DBA), DPW, 
and other mobility partners such as SMART, MoGo, 
and more.

DDOT will continue to include our riders’ and partners’ 
input throughout this process. DDOT will post 
updates and lead community engagement until 
the site completion, expected in 2022.

For the latest updates, please visit:
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